
THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR

WASHINGTON

October 29, 1931.

Dear Sir Arthur :

It is veiy gracious of you to take the trouble to 

write me about the degree which was recently conferred 

on me by the University of the State of New York. I 

am pleased indeed to get your welcome into this selective 

group.

With kindest personal wishes

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.


